
NETHER PROVIDENCE TOWNSHIP 
COMMITTEE MEETINGS – January 5, 2012 

 
 
Executive Session (7:00 pm) 
 
Roll Call and Pledge of Allegiance (7:30 pm) 
 
Community Development Block Grant Public Hearing (adopt Resolution setting priority projects) 
 
Public Comments - 
 
Community Enhancement Committee (Larry Baker) – 

New recycling program/old container collection 
      
Appointments to Boards and Commissions - (Responses on reappointment)  
 
Building and Zoning Committee (Bob Kenworthy) – 
 Sewer connection request for 5 lot subdivision (620 Manchester Ave - Upper Providence Twp) 
 Rabena 4-lot subdivision at 535 Manchester Avenue 
  
Finance and Administration Committee (Mike Dougherty) – 
 Recycling fee to be included on tax bill 
 Notice to go in tax billing 
    
Infrastructure Committee (Matt Sullivan) –  
 H2O project status report from Engineer 
   
Public Works Committee (Robert O’Connor) –  
 Ridley Drive sewer line problem 
 Leaf mulch pricing 
              
Grants Committee (Frank Noyes) – 
 FEMA grant 
 DVIT safety grant (7,268 for 2012/2013) 
       
Public Safety Committee (Nate Much) – 
 Stop sign installation requests (Engineers report for various locations) and traffic calming 
 Parking – Bickmore Drive 
 Parking – Kershaw Road 
 Animal Control (status and amend fees for dog and cat containment to that charged to Township) 
 Civil Service amendment 
 Fire Marshal annual report 
             
Managers Report – (Native plants, birds and bees talk – February 12, 2 to 3 pm at Penn St. Brandywine;  

Aqua replacing mains on Plush Mill Road and Knoll Road 
 
Adjournment -  

Next meeting is legislative meeting on January 12 


